
 

 
 

 
Date:  08-29-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Marijuana Investigation-trespass grow                                             Case:  201404036 

            
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 On 08-27-2014, at approximately 10:00 a.m. Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office deputies, assisted 

by members of the Campaign Against Marijuana Planting, drove to Barnum Timber Company property 

between Sprowl Creek and Whitethorn, Southern Humboldt County. When deputies arrived they located 

a large marijuana garden containing 1366 growing marijuana plants ranging in size from 4’ to 5’ tall, 

along with a campsite. There were no suspects on scene. The deputies saw environmental damage to the 

property including trees being removed to make clearings for the marijuana, rodenticides and water being 

drafted from a nearby creek to water the marijuana plants. 

 

 There are no suspects at this time, the investigation is ongoing. 

 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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